
Dear Council,

I’m excited at the prospect of Hugo’s lower deck expanding. With social distancing in place 
outdoor dining is very much appreciated. 

The Hugo’s team have always been incredible and very respectful of their patrons and their 
surroundings. 

I hope to see them grow and expand their dining area. 

Kind regards, 

Dominika Dryjski - TravMedia | TravTrade
Mobile +61 0401 880 104
Please excuse any typos, sent from mobile.

Sent: 23/11/2020 12:13:33 PM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962


